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This Week
Art Exhibition: After the popular success of last year’s event, we are holding another 

Art Exhibition of students’ amazing work in the Studio on Thursday 29th June. There 

will be a preview that day from 10am for invited guests, followed by a public event that 

evening. Details to follow soon.

SEND Resources & Links List: Please see the attached document of useful SEND 

resources and service providers compiled by one of our parents.

Give As You Live: We are using the “cashback” style website  to www.giveasyoulive.com

raise money for the school, in a similar way to how Amazon Smile used to work. If you 

visit the website and register, you can select “Queen Elizabeth II Silver Jubilee 

School” as your charity and then, when you shop online through lots of well known sites, 

money will be donated to us at no cost to yourselves. More details will be sent out soon 

about this.

Letters Home
No letters home this week.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Oscar T, Cavers - Following instructions and accurate ball throwing skills on the playground.

Safiya, Cavers - Learning to ride a bike independently.

Theo N & Abdullah - Brilliant thinking of nonsense rhyming words for their nonsense stories.

Bridget - Brilliant knowledge about different foods and where they came from and having a great 

food tasting session this week.

Yoimoji of the Week: Sampson
Sampson is an enthusiastic bull. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning 

and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

http://www.giveasyoulive.com


Class News from Astronauts Class
Astronauts class have had a busy start to the term. Here are some photos of what they have been 

doing.
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